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FROM THE EDITOR

The year 1989 marks the second anniversary of the International
Tolstoy Society and the second issue of our publication, the
Tolstoy Studies Journal. The 1989 issue is almost two times the
size of Volume One, with well over one hundred pages of scholarly
work about Lev Nikolaevich Tolstoy covering a wide spectrum of
approaches to his life and writings. The format of the journal
is basically the same as it was in 1988 with the addition of a
section of translations of critical material.

Starting with Volume Three(1990), we will be a refereed publi-
cation, with the articles submitted for the Criticism section
going out to competent readers. Those articles must, therefore,
be submitted no later than the middle of April. We also encourage
the submission of shorter notes or squibs, abstracts of papers on
Tolstoy presented at regional, national, or international confer-
ences, and suggestions of books to review. These shorter pieces
may be submitted up until the middle of June. Bibliographical
entries and off-prints should go directly to Gary Jahn [See
Bibliography in this issue]. We also invite responses to any
article or review that appears in TSJ.

The success of our journal depends on the scholarly contributions
of our members. Our only source of funds is the annual membership
renewal; without it we cannot function. The next meeting of the
Tolstoy Society will be at the December 28-30 AATSEEL Convention
at the Mayflower Hotel in Washington, D.C. We look forward to
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